
CITY OF STAR NOTICE OF PUBLIC 
HEARING

The City Council of the City of Star, 
Idaho, will hear comments from the 
public concerning the proposed Archi-
tectural Overlay for the Commercial 
Business District in the City of Star 
at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, December 
7, 2021 at Star City Hall, 10769 State 
Street, Star, Idaho. Copies of the pro-
posed Ordinance will be available at 
City Hall. All interested persons are in-
vited to attend the hearing to express 
their views regarding this proposed 
ordinance. Oral testimony may be of-
fered at the hearing. Written testimony 
may be submitted up to the time of or 
at the hearing. The draft plan can be 
viewed at Star City Hall. Assistance 
for persons with disabilities will be 
provided to those requesting. To make 
arrangements please call City Clerk 
Jacob M Qualls at 208-908-5452 at 
least 24 hours prior to the hearing.
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